
 

TOWN OF KEEDYSVILLE, MARYLAND 

“Where Northern Thrift and Personality Blend with Southern Charm and Hospitality” 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

January 8, 2020 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:16pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and 
Matt Hull and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for December, 2019 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $203,098.75. 
 
Mr. Levey discussed the Water Advisory Board and the true-up. 
 
Mr. Levey said that preparation of an RFP for water tank maintenance is in process. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the leak at a hydrant. 
 
Mr. Bishop said that Fred Frederick has sent the unsigned agreement between MD DNR and the Town for the utility 
ROW across the railbed at the end of Antietam Drive to Washington County Dept. of Water Quality. As soon as he 
gets their blessing, he will complete the bid documentation for the Antietam Waterline Replacement and Extension 
project. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:24pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
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Gina Ellis, Council Member 
Judy Kerns, Council Member 
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